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New Staff: 
Laura McColm – Biology
Emma Beattie – Business Education
David McMorran – English
Grant Robertson – Geography
Morganne McLachlan – Modern Studies
Emma Stewart – History
Debbie Cameron – Maths
Stuart McArthur – Music
Rosemary Bardell – Classroom Assistant
Tony Horne – Science Technician 





SQA Results Overview
• Over 1600 SQA qualifications achieved.

• 90% of S4 achieved 1 or more N5s and 51% achieved 
5 or more.

• More S5s than ever passed at least 1 Higher (75%) 
with 25% achieving 5 or more.

• 33% of S6 achieved an Advanced Higher – our best 
ever figure for Advanced Highers.





Current priorities:

Work Experience
All Senior Phase pupils will be entitled to five days of work experience during the current school session 
per year. Due to SQA examinations we would encourage them to organise it between October 2022 and 
March 2023.  These days can be consecutive or roll across the session depending on the nature of the 
work placement. If your child is keen to organise a work experience and has approval from a particular 
organisation, company and/or employer then we ask them to complete the form and return to Miss 
Griffiths asap. 

Attendance
Over the past two years, average school attendance has fallen at Largs Academy. This is particularly true in 
the Senior Phase. In an effort to encourage better attendance, all school functions and excursions will only 
be open to young people with 90% attendance or above. There may be exceptional circumstances where a 
young person's attendance has fallen below this figure for health or personal reasons. This may be taken 
into consideration when reviewing attendance. However, for the vast majority of pupils, 90% attendance 
or higher will be required in order for pupils to attend events like the S6 Leaver Day and Prom / school 
trips. We thank you in anticipation of your support with this. 

S1 
We are monitoring and observing our new S1 cohort across the school during lessons and unstructured 
times. 


